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Field Trip - Conservation of Carnivores in Namibia
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Field trips are a key component of our curriculum at ISWB. Classroom teaching is invaluable but field trips
provide pupils with a tangible connection to pertinent issues of conservation. ISWB realises the importance of out
of the classroom learning in field trips and to this end our students have an opportunity to partake in a number of
3-5 day field trips per academic year.

In 2016, several Year 8, 9, 10, 11 and 12 students visited the AfriCat Foundation on Okonjima in central Namibia
for 4 days to learn about the conservation of the predator population in Namibia. The trips were very successful
and another trip this year to AfriCat North close to Etosha National Park, where the students will work closely
with the local farming communities, is planned.

AfriCat provides Environmental Education programmes for the youth of Namibia giving them a greater under-
standing of the importance of wildlife conservation. Their main objective is promoting predator and environmental
awareness amongst the youth of Namibia.

AfriCat Environmental Education Programme is based on 1997 UNESCO-UNEP Environmental Education
objectives. “Attitudes: To raise concern about problems, values, personal responsibility and willingness to
participate/act. In the end, we conserve only what we love. We will love only what we understand. We will
understand only what we are taught.”



